
 

 

22 February 2013 

 

From: George H. Watson, Dean 

College of Arts and Sciences 
 

To: UD Faculty Senate Coordinating Committee on Education 

  

Re: MA of Social Studies in World History  

 

I confirm that the College of Arts and Sciences supports the proposed MA of Social Studies in 

World History.  Specifically I write to affirm the following: 

 

1. That the College of Arts and Sciences and the Department of History support the budget 

model that uses participating student tuition to pay for the s-contract overloads that would 

incur when full-time faculty teach these courses.  

 

2. That the College of Arts and Sciences and the Department of History are in agreement 

that the administrative support for this program will be provided by current staff in the 

Department of History and the College. 

 

This confirmation comes with the affirmation of Matt Kinservik, Associate Dean for the 

Humanities, and John Hurt, Chair of the Department of History. 

 


